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PhilHealth Region VI Opens 
New Service Office 

 	 The PhilHealth Regional Office VI has opened 
its new Service Office in Passi City. The new office is 

located at Castellanos Bldg., 
Commonwealth Avenue, Passi City.

For PhilHealth concerns such as membership, claims, 
and premium contributions, members in the area 
may now conveniently transact business in the 

Passi City Service Office. 
It is open from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Mondays to Fridays. 


